
 
            TAGORE INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 
                 VASANT VIHAR, NEW DELHI-57         

                 CIRCULAR FOR CLASS XII 
 
TIS/ VV/ 2022-23/015                              April 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
It is with deep regret that we inform you regarding the cancellation of public participation in NINAAD, our                           
Annual Cultural Extravaganza, due to the prevailing COVID situation. 
   
Considering that the students have worked very hard to make it a memorable event, we will record the 
presentation and mail it to you next week. We offer our sincere gratitude to all those parents who bought 
Donor Passes and wholeheartedly supported our social campaign 'Flawless Flaws'. These funds will go a 
long way in rehabilitation & post operative care of the acid attack survivors.  
 
We thank all of you once again. 
 
 
Shefalee Gupta 
PRINCIPAL 
 


